
 
 

Support Your Student by Supporting the BHS PTSO!! 
 

Did you know that ​100%​ of your membership fee stays at BHS? 
 

Did you know that when you join PTSO, your membership fee supports all of the following 
activities and keeps you “in the know” of school happenings each week? 

 
Dawg Day/ Freshman Day Open House Senior Luncheon Classroom Donations  
Graduation Night Celebration School Store Student Scholarships Bearden Bulldog Newsletter

Teacher Appreciation Student Recognition Programs Wednesday Weekly 
  

Your Membership Helps Your Students! 

Family Membership  $25 
Adult Membership  $10 
Student Membership  $5 
Staff Membership  $10 

 
Name(s)_____________________________________________ 

      Email_______________________________________________  
Membership Level(s)___________________________________ 
Membership Fee __________Additional Donation____________ 
Total Enclosed_________________________________________ 

 
Checks should be made payable to ​BHS PTSO​. 

 

Join by August 9th, 2019 and receive a free Bearden Window Cling ​.  
Have your student drop your membership off in the PTSO box in the West Mall Office!  

Contact Jenny Fogarty at jenny.fogarty@hotmail.com for more information. 
We Need Volunteers! 

If you would like to Volunteer, please email Beardenhighptso@gmail,com and let us know how you would like to help! 
Thanks for supporting your ​P​arents, ​T​eachers, ​S ​tudents and ​O​rganizations at Bearden High School! 

For more information, contact Jenny Fogarty by call or text  at (865) 237-0993. 
 

Own a business or regularly shop at one? 
We are always looking for donations, such as gift cards and small gift items, to use for student and teacher 

recognition gifts. If you have connections to get any donated items, please email ​Beardenhighptso@gmail.com​. 
 

The Bearden School Store 
Get ready for Fall! ​Shop at the school store!  Stock up on your favorite BHS Spirit Wear. 


